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I oppose this bill and the impingement on my ability to effetively protect myself and 

my family. We are law abiding citizens and give you no right to reduce or restrict 

personal property we have obtained in a legal manner. The only people this will help 

are the criminals. Start with incentives for training and fund mental health before you 

strip law abiding citizens of their rights. 

A well regulated Militia, being necessary to the security of a free State, the right of the 

people to keep and bear Arms, shall not be infringed".   You State of Oregon cannot 

protect me, and lately you have done damage rather than support individual 

freedoms. I oppose this bill. 


